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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Julie Crocker [julie.crocker@noaa.govj '" (
Thursday, April 12, 2012 2:08 PM
Balsam, Briana
Fwd: FW: ESA § 7 Consultation with NRC on Entergy's Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
PNPSWDCS.pdf

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Daniel Morris <daniel.morrisenoaa.gov> \ Ix
Date: Fri, Apr 6, 2012 at 2:52 PM .
Subject: FW: ESA § 7 Consultation with NRC on Entergy's Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
To: Julie Crocker <julie.crocker(1i@noaa.gov>, Julie Williams <1ulie.williams2noaa.gov>, Mark Murray-Brown
<mark.murray-brown(@noaa. gov>, Kimberly Damon-Randall <kimberly.damon-randalilnoaa.gov>

FYI.

Daniel Morris

Acting Regional Admininstrator

NOAA Fisheries Service Northeast Region

Daniel.Morrisnanoaa.gov

Ph: 978.281.9311

From: Regina Asmutis-Silvia [mailto:reginaasmutls-sflviacvwdcs.orq]/
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2012 2:39 PM
To: daniel.morris~fnoaa.gov
Cc:] (b)(6) lbruce,carlisle~state-ma.us; tomrfrench~state.ma.us; RlckSulIivan(&state.ma.us
SubjeWe: -•A 7 lnsultaR~n with NRC on Entergy's Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station

On behalf of the Whale and Dolphin Conservation Society, I ask that you please consider the attached letter in
regard to your consultation under Section 7 of the Endangered Species Act (ESA) with the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) regarding the agency's 2006 Biological Assessment (BA) for Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station
(PNPS).



Thank you in advance and please contact me if you have any additional questions.

Cheers,

Regina Asmutis-Silvia

Executive Director North America

Whale and Dolphin Conservation Society

7 Nelson Street

Plymouth, MA 02360

(508)746-2522

www.whales.org

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930
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